
INVITATION

Climate Change is real and its negative impacts can be felt around the world but it is poor countries that are being hit hardest. 
Forecast-based Financing is an innovative approach that aims to fill gaps in the humanitarian system by using climate science 
to anticipate possible impacts in risk-prone areas and mobilize financial resources automatically before a potential disaster. By 
implementing early actions and enabling effective preparedness for response, human suffering can be reduced significantly. 

Please join our conversation about “Innovation in Humanitarian Aid”, learn more about the concept of Forecast-based  
Financing and share your ideas with aid workers, governments, scientiest and donors involved in the project. 

We cordially invite you to

INNOVATION IN HUMANITARIAN AID 
THE CASE FOR FORECAST-BASED FINANCING 

Wednesday, October 4th, 2017, 6 p.m. at Spreewerkstätten, Berlin 
Am Krögel 2, 10179 Berlin, Germany

With kind support from

For more information and registration, please contact us via

dialogueplatform@DRK.de

Deutsches Rotes Kreuz e. V., Carstennstraße 58, 12205 Berlin 
Telefon: 030 / 85 404-109, E-Mail: C.Nicolai@DRK.de 


